FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
VOTE SHEET
SEPTEMBER 18, 2001

RE: Docket No. 010782-TL - Petition for generic proceedings to establish
expedited process for reviewing North American Plan Administration (NANPA)
future denials of applications for use of additional NXX Codes by BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc.

ISSUE 1: Should the Commission” establish an expedited process for
reviewing NANPA's central office code denials?

RECOMMENDATION: Yes. Staff recommends that the Commission approve staff’s
proposed expedited process for review of NANPA code denials for any
telecommunications carrier certificated by the Commission, as set forth in
the analysis portion of staff’s September 6, 2001 memorandum. If the
Commission approves staff’s recommendation, the expedited process should be
posted on the Commission website; staff should be directed to
administratively dispose of these petitions as sget forth herein; and
appropriate modifications should be made to-the APM to reflect this

process.
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ISSUE 2: Should this docket be closed?

RECOMMENDATION: Yes. This recommendation addresses a purely procedural
proposal for handling a category of petitions. Thus, no person’s
substantial interests will be affected by the Commission’s decision from
this recommendation. As such, this docket should be closed.
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